
 

                  

 

Jan 17, 2014 

 

Dear Distributor, 

 
Over the next several months, Cornell Dubilier will standardize its snap-in capacitor 
lines by implementing the following: 

• All standard capacitors will have an insulator end disk at the top of the capacitor, 
regardless of voltage (lower voltage parts currently do not require end disks). 

• The standard sleeve color for all snap-in series will change to black. (Some 
series, such as our 380 types currently have blue sleeving) 

All part numbers will remain the same. There will not be any changes made to the 
electrical or mechanical specifications or part performance. 

Please be advised that this transition will take roughly 9 months to complete. Until such 
time that inventory is depleted, it is possible that you will receive mixed shipments: 
some PNs with blue sleeving, others with black, some with end disks, some without. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Debbie Dixon 
National Distribution Manager 
Cornell Dubilier Electronics 
PH: 224-399-9699 
 


